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Dear Ms.  B a p .  

This letter is to notify you of the City of Longwood’s objection to the notice dated April 30,2004 from Sanlando 
Utilities Corporation. 

This notice is for an Amendment of Water Certificate No. 247-W and Wastewater Certificate No. 189-S to “correct 
inconsistencies and consolidate the legal descriptions of its certificated water and wastewater service areas”. 

The City of Longwood is only objecting to those portions that are within the City of Longwood. These areas are not 
described in the current certificates and should not be included in the Amendment to the Certificates prior to the City of 
Longwood exercising its rights to the areas involved. 

Cc: Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Richard Taylor, City Attorney 

City Mission: 
“Enhancing the Quality of Life for Our Citizens” 


